
February 8. 1979

r0"'M1';'fbomas P. Evans
Director of Research
Researcll Division
Michigan Technological University
Hougllton. Michigan 49931

Dear Tom:

I note from a copy of your letter to Dr•. Pi.ter Rol at Wayne
State tbat you are already~tive in alerting people in your State
to tile up-coming Dole-BaybbUl,

It is my understanding tbattlle bUl is to !:Ie introduced on or
about February 9 and, therefore, your ltelp is again solicited
to continue in your activitlelil to interest the Michigan University
group in indicatingtbeir support fQr tile bill to tlleir appropriate
legislators.

You may already knowtllatCongressmaniRodinO bas agre$d to
introduce a companion bUlin tile House andwUl be joined in tbat
effort by Mr. Edwards ofCalitornia. Support from otlter and
appropriate Congressmen, jml.i particularl~those on tile Committee
on the Judiciary. would bel1lost helpful. 11.10 note that Mr, Conyers
of Michigan is stUl on thatConlIr~ittee, ..

Best regards,

Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
President

HWB:rw


